
【Important Notice】Revisions of the train timetables 

 

 Odakyu Electric Railway will revise a part of train timetables as of March 16, 2024. The 

details are as follows. 

 

 １．Date of Revisions 

  From the first train on Saturday, March 16, 2024 

 

 ２．Details 

  The following changes apply to both the weekday and Saturday /Holiday timetables. 

(1) Following a timetable revision by Tokyo Metro Co., Ltd. and East Japan Railway 

Company, some inbound trains on the Chiyoda Line will change their destinations. 

(2) During the morning rush hour, the destination and timetable of some trains on the 

Odawara Line and Enoshima Line will be changed. 

(3) At Shimo-Kitazawa Station, the platform of the express train will be changed during 

the late night hours. All trains after the 0:03 Express train bound for Shinjuku and 

the 0:08 Express train bound for Ebina (From Shin-Yurigaoka to Ebina with stops at 

each station) will arrive and depart from the platform on the B1 floor. 

(4) The operation plan will be changed to a slightly more relaxed one at the Limited 

Express Romancecar stops where platform doors are expected to be installed. 

 

 ３．Remarks 

The timetable for each station will be posted on the station and website around early 

March.  

 

February 15, 2024 


